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Legal Notice 

Inland Wetlands - Environment 

Commission Of The Town Of East Hartford  

 
At the March 25, 2014 meeting of the Inland Wetlands - Environment Commission of the Town of 

East Hartford, the Commission voted to take the following action: 

 

 Approved File #2014-002 The Pentecostals of Greater Hartford to conduct a regulated activity in 

the inland wetland upland review area associated with the construction of a new 14,000 square foot 

building and proposed 288-space parking lot at 449 Rear Goodwin Street (aka 57 Christopher 

Court). 

 Approved File # 2014-003 - Application of Jonathan Keane to transfer ownership of a previous 

permit  from Talyah Home Improvement, LLC for the construction of a new single family house to 

be located at 224 Hills Street (file #2012-019). 

 Tabled File # 2014-005 – Application by Benjamin Levin on behalf of the Metropolitan District 

(MDC) for performing a regulated activity in the upland review area north of the Hockanum River.  

The regulated activity includes cutting and filling activities required for the rehabilitation and 

upgrades planned at the MDC’s Burnside Avenue Wastewater Sanitary Sewer Pump Station.  

 
 

 

M. Denise Horan, P.E., Town Engineer, 

The Designated Agent for the Inland 

Wetlands-Environment Commission 


